
 

   

OFFICIAL 

QUESTION BY COUNCILLOR 

 

 
 
 

 
Question submitted by: Councillor Mrs Terri Beer 
 

To Cabinet Member: Councillor Charlotte Carlyle, Cabinet Member for Education, Skills and 
Children and Young People 

 

Question: 
Have we in Plymouth got a disability emergency in Plymouth? And if so what are you 
doing to address this? 
 

 

 

Response: ( for completion by City Council officers and Cabinet Members) 
 
Thank you for your question.  We do not have any evidence that we have an emerging 
disability emergency in Plymouth.  If there is a specific area that you are interested in or are 
concerned about please feel free to contact me and I can assess this further. 
 
 

Signed:  
 
 
 
Dated: 23/09/2022 
 

 

 
 
  

  

 


